
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

The Westport Shellfish Commission meeting scheduled for WEDNESDAY, April 1, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. has 
been cancelled.  

The next regularly scheduled meeting is Wednesday, May 6, 2020. 

Clocked with the Town Clerk on March 23, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting cancellation 2.5.20 

 

 

 


